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Sub: TBT notification issued by USA on Textile

Dear Member,

This has reference to TBT notification no. G/TBT/N/USA/242/Add.2 dated 1st
May 2019, issued by the Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC).  The
products mentioned in the notification fall under HS Codes 61, 62 and
63.                       
 

Brief of the Regulation:

Background:

On June 16, 2017, the Consumer Product Safety Commission (Commission)
requested input from interested parties about ways to reduce the burdens and
costs associated with existing regulations, while still protecting consumers
from risks of death or injuries associated with consumer products. The
Commission followed up on this burden reduction goal in its Fiscal Year 2019
Operating Plan, directing CPSC staff to review possibilities for reducing
burdens, including ‘‘expanding exemptions for flammability testing.’’ U.S.
Consumer Product Safety Commission, Fiscal Year 2019 Operating Plan.

In this addendum, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC)
requests information about possible changes to the Commission's Standard for
the Flammability of Clothing Textiles to expand the list of fabrics that are
exempt from testing under the standard. CPSC is particularly interested in
receiving information about the possibility of adding spandex to the list of
fabrics that are exempt from the testing requirements. CPSC also would like
information about the equipment and procedures specified in the standard and
possible ways to update those provisions to reduce the burdens associated
with the testing requirements.

CPSC will accept written comments through 24 June 2019.

http://www.newsletterservices.in/ClickCount.aspx?x=source%3dweb%2c310%2c%23%23CampaignID%23%23%2c%24%24authcode%24%24http%3A%2F%2Fwww.texprocil.org%2Fimages%2F168%2FIBTEX%2Flinks%2Ftop_ibt_header.gif


Please refer attached notification (click here) and regulation (click here) for
details.

Kindly forward your comments or suggestions to the Council at
info@texprocil.org latest by 30th May 2019.

Regards,

Dr.  Siddhartha Rajagopal
Executive Director

::TEXPROCIL::

 

2019 © TEXPROCIL| Engineering Centre, 5th Floor 9 Mathew Road, Mumbai 400 004, INDIA

http://texprocil.org/circular/(20190501)_usa242a2.docx
http://texprocil.org/circular/19_2571_00_e.pdf
https://texprocil.org/circular/Swachh_Bharat_Abhiyan!.jpg

